RE: Thank You!
SCPDINFO

Sent: Monday, March 04, 2019 7:47 PM
To: 'Aubrey West' [aubrey_jean92@yahoo.com]; SCPDINFO

Thank you Aubrey. I will pass your comments along to the Suffolk County Brotherhood of
the Fallen.

Stay safe out there.

Anthony Calandrillo

Lieutenant

Office of the Chief of Department
Suffolk County Police Department

From: Aubrey West [mailto:aubrey jean92@yahoo.com]
Sent: Sunday, March 03, 2019 10:18 AM

To: SCPDINFO

Subject: Thank You!

ATTENTION: This email came from an external source. Do not open
attachments or click on links from unknown senders or unexpected emails.

Hello I am a reserve officer with the Sullivan County Sheriff's Department
and I just wanted to personally say Thank You! Yesterday as we buried our
friend and fellow officer Sergeant Steve Hinkle representatives from your
department were present to show their support. I don't think you know the
kindness and love you blessed us with. It was wonderful to see just how far
the blue blood brotherhood goes. May God Bless you, your officers, and
their families! Thank you!



